
Multi-Language Curriculum Supports - Secondary

Get Ready -
Newcomer
curriculum

Bridges -
intermediate/

advanced curriculum

Get Reading –
Leveled Readers

95% Group
Multisyllabic Routines

Rosetta Stone Nat Geo -
Inside the USA

Ellevation

What it
looks like

For grades 7 & 8

For grades 9-12

Every secondary
English Language
Development
teacher has 3 Get
Reading! boxes (one
each of level A, B,
and C). Every secondary

English Language
Development
teacher has this book
and the online
resources.

Every student in an
English Language
Development 1
course has access to
this platform.

Students in English
Language
Development 2
courses have access
if requested by the
teacher.

Each school has at
least one kit.

Every teacher and
administrator has
access to this
platform.

Description The Get Ready
curriculum is used
with students who
are at proficiency
levels 1 and 2. The
curriculum starts with
an introduction to
the English language
(reading left to right,
letter names, etc.).
Subsequent units
include phonics
lessons, beginning
English grammar,
and an emphasis on
school vocabulary.
Digital (accessed
through Clever) and
print resources give
students
opportunities to
practice in each
domain.

The Bridges
curriculum is used
with students who
are at proficiency
levels 3 and 4 in
grades 7-12. Units
include literary and
informational texts,
grammar and
language practice,
and cross-curricular
connections. Digital
and print resources
give students
opportunities to
practice in each
domain. Digital
resources are
accessed through a
Clever account.

These leveled
readers could be
used in small groups.
Readers come in
three levels. Each
unit in the Get Ready
curriculum has 4 of
these leveled readers
aligned to it and
another core
curriculum (ELA,
social studies,
science, and math).
The Vista online
platform has audio
files, comprehension
and vocabulary
practice, and quizzes
for each reader.
These can be
accessed through a
Clever account.

Teachers use this
program to teach
students routines for
reading words with
more than one
syllable by teaching
6 syllable types. It
should be used in
English Language
Development 2-4
classes (once
students have
mastered letter
sounds).

provopd.rosettastone
classroom.com/

This online platform
helps students
practice reading,
writing, speaking,
and listening in
English. Lessons also
include vocabulary,
pronunciation, and
grammar practice.
Units focus on
practical, everyday
language and some
grammar principles.

Insides the USA is a
more intensive
resource targeting
students that are
new to the county
and have limited to
no English.

The kit has lessons
focusing on letters,
sounds, and
practical, everyday
language and
vocabulary,
scaffolding all
learning with visual
supports.

ellevationeducation.
com

A dashboard and
lesson bank for
teachers. Lessons are
aligned to EL
proficiency level,
content are, and
student need.
Teachers and
administrators can
also use this platform
to see academic
information and
testing data about
MLs.
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